
THE BOARD OF HEALTH OFFICE 

 

Will be closed the week of 1/15/24 – 1/17/24 

The office will re-open Monday, January 22nd 

For assistance, please call 508-822-7828, 

leave a message, someone will get back to you. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Berkley Board of Health 


